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A Message from Ms. Boyle

Oct 31, 2017 10:00 AM

October fest parade for grades e Our fifth graders are back from Nature’s Classroom today! We
K-3 .

will share lots of photos next week because we used an old
Nov 09, 2017 fashioned camera to capture the moments. We are happy to

School Closed: Professional have them back at home and we cannot wait to hear all about
Development their adventures.

Nov 10, 2017
School Closed Veterans' Da Today in Ms. Graham’s class, the students did a Pumpkin

Math Lab!
Nov 15, 2017 6:30 PM

PTA Meeting

Nov 22, 2017
School Closed: Thanksgiving
Recess 11/22-11//24

Nov 23, 2017
School Closed: Thanksgiving
Recess 11/22-11//24

Nov 24, 2017
School Closed: Thanksgiving
Recess 11/22-11//24

Dec 07, 2017 4:00 PM
Barnes and Noble Fundraise
Leominster




e Mrs. Prunier, in her new role as consultant, has been busy in
the STEAM lab! She has requested the following items!

The TPS Consumable Pantry

We need:

Resealable Storage Bags of all sizes- (heavy duty is preferred)
Sticky notes

Toothpicks

Tongue depressors

Vinegar

Please drop off at the main office! Thank you!

e A message from Jenn Oswitt , Amy Holwell, and Tancy
Kellysawyer:

Hello TPS Families,

The 8™ grade class has been hard at work to bring you a fantastic Halloween
Howler on Saturday, October 28th! While this is not a school-sponsored event,
you won’t be disappointed by their games, spooky walk, raffles, costume
parade, concession/snack/bake sale, and more!

There is still room for more vehicles to participate in Trunk-or-Treat at the
Howler. The more vehicles participating, the more fun there will be for all!
Remember that all families who decorate their vehicle for Trunk-or-Treat will
receive FREE ADMISSION to the Howler, regularly $20 per car. Trunks can be
simple... dollar store decorations work fine if you don’t have any. Or go all out
to compete for a prize — awarded to Best Decorated, Most Creative, and Most
Interactive! Please register to participate by emailing Jenn Oswitt at
oswitti@gmail.com, Amy Holwell at amy.holwell@gmail.com, or Tancy
Kellysawyer at tancyandtim@gmail.com if you would be willing to decorate
your car.

See you there... Happy Howling!!




Please check out this link Coming up next week! FULL

if you are interested in steAm
: We will have an October parade for

learning more about students in grades K-3 on October AHEAD!

MCAS: 31st at 10 am. Parents are invited to

line the parade route which begins at

the bus doors and goes behind the

school and back around to the . .

playground. Our students in grades @WPI  BENASS e

4-8 will also be outside cheering our

Littles along!

Massachusetts Department of Learn more on November
ELEMENTARY & SECONDARY 15th at 6:30 pm!

EDUCATION

http://Iwww.doe.mass.edu/mc
as/parents/

YOUR QUESTIONS ANSWERED

Any updates with the middle school PLTW program?

Yes! Our laptops are configured and ready to go so students in grades 6-8 will begin using them
next week to begin designing and modeling!



http://www.doe.mass.edu/mcas/parents/
http://www.doe.mass.edu/mcas/parents/

A WARRIOR(s) OF THE WEEK

The Nature's Classroom Chaperones! Thank
W RS D you for providing our 5th graders with such an
amazing experience! We appreciate youl

PBIS Info Thomas Prince School Wachusett Regional School District
https://www.pbis.org/ http://www.wrsd.net/thomasprince http://www.wrsd.net/

: There are many forms of communication out there in the world
Every StUdent MCAS Inform atlon today; Please know that TPS uses it website

Succeeds Act http://www.doe.mass.edu/mcas/ http://www.wrsd.net/thomasprince/, school messenger

messages and email to communicate to families.

http://www.ed.gov/essa

170 Sterling Road, Rte. 62, Princeton, MA 01541 | Telephone: 978-464-2110 | Fax: 978-464-2112
© 2017 Thomas Prince School


https://www.pbis.org/
http://www.wrsd.net/thomasprince
http://www.wrsd.net/
http://www.ed.gov/essa
http://www.doe.mass.edu/mcas/
http://www.wrsd.net/thomasprince/

